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Erroneous indication of the date of issue of
BY 2020 ECMT licences on EDI system

Ministry of Transport and Communications of the Republic of Belarus informs Member
countries and their control Authorities that the date of issue of ECMT 2020 Annual licences
issued from 21 to 31 December 2019 are entered in the EDI system as “31 December 2019”.

Member countries control Authorities are kindly requested to take note of this notification and
facilitate control procedures.

Annex: Letter from the Ministry of Transport and Communications of the Republic of Belarus.
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Ha Ne an

International Transport Forum
2, rue Andre Pasca
F-75775 Paris Cedex 16

Subject: incorrect indication
of the date of issue of ECMT
licences

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

The Ministry of Transport and Communications of the Republic of
Belarus presents its compliments to the International Transport Forum and to
you personally, Mr. Secretary General.

We would like to inform you that when issuing ECMT licences for 2020
in the period from 21 to 31 December 2019, our services that issue them, for
technical reasons, in the ECMT EDI information system indicated the date of
issue of all permits - December 31, 2019,

We apologize for this inaccuracy and would like to ask that the ITF
member states, their supervisory authorities, take this information into account
in order to avoid any sanctions against Belarusian hauliers.

Thank you for your understanding and look forward to further fruitful
cooperation.

I take this opportunity to renew the assurances of my highest
consideration.

Sergei Dubina
Deputy Minister



